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We hope this message finds you 
well! We would like to take this 
opportunity to personally thank 
you for your continued support of 
A&B Orthodontic Lab. 
 

We are writing to let you know 
that our lab will be closed from 
Monday, July 3rd – Friday, July 
14th this year. We will be taking 
this time to celebrate our 
daughter's wedding and are 
looking forward to spending this 
special time with family and 
friends.  
 

Thank you, 

Agim & Meli Saipi 

PLEASE BE ADVISED OF IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES: 
 
- A&B Orthodontic Lab will be closed from Monday, July 3rd – 
Friday, July 14th this year. The lab will re-open on Monday, July 17th.  
 
- We will still be accepting cases (including digital scans) during 
the time the lab is closed. However, please note that any cases 
received during this time must have a due date of August 1st or 
later.   
 
- To schedule a pickup during the closure, please contact 
Green Light Express directly at (847) 233-9400. 

Contact Us 

A&B Orthodontic Lab 
5031 Warren Street 
Skokie, IL 60077 

847-674-8460 
Info@abortholab.com 

   www.abortholab.com 

THANK YOU FOR 
YOUR BUSINESS  

Earlier this year,                              

A&B Orthodontic Lab 

celebrated our 20th 

Anniversary of being in 

business! When we first 

opened the lab in 2003, we 

wanted to create an 

orthodontic lab that was 

known for three things:  

- Quality  

- Reliability 

- Service 

Thanks to our customers, 

we’ve been able to deliver 

on these three things and 

establish a reputation for 

being the premier 

orthodontic lab in the 

Chicagoland area.   

 


